
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting held by a representative from Haringey’s school admissions team on 

Thursday, 3rd October from 3:45pm, in 6 Maple, where you will be given guidance on applying for a secondary 

school.  

 

As a school we do not handle any of the application process, but we realise that some of you might like a little 

advice. The responsibility for researching and arranging visits and the actual application rests with you.    

 

The main points we will cover in our meeting are: 

  

• You will need to complete the application yourself and make sure it is submitted before the deadline of 31 

October 2024 

 

• The preferred method is an online application-(www.haringey.gov.uk/admissions)  

 

• Secondary schools hold open events during the autumn term. It's a chance for you to get to know your 

local school. You must check the school's website for details of open events; take note of the open days 

for the schools you are interested in and let us know in advance if you want to take your child along for a 

visit during school time.  

 

• If you live in another Local Authority you will need to use their admission service and should contact them 

for guidance 

 

• You can put down school schools in other Local Authorities on a Haringey form 

 

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, Haringey offer online talks to help parents and carers apply for secondary 

school places. Each talk lasts about 30 minutes with time afterwards to ask questions. Check the website for further 

details:  https://new.haringey.gov.uk/schools-learning/schools/school-admissions/apply-a-school-place/starting-

secondary-school/secondary-school-open-events-online-talks-about-applying 

 

A booklet, containing further information about each secondary school can be viewed, or downloaded, from 

www.haringey.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions . 

 

http://www.haringey.gov.uk/admissions
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/schools-learning/schools/school-admissions/apply-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/secondary-school-open-events-online-talks-about-applying
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/schools-learning/schools/school-admissions/apply-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/secondary-school-open-events-online-talks-about-applying
http://www.haringey.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions


 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Kelli Arnold 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


